Town of Stonington
Shellfish Commission
Notice of Public Hearing

The Stonington Shellfish Commission will hold a public hearing at 6:30 PM on
Thursday, September 2, 2021 at the Pawcatuck Neighborhood Center to hear public
comments on the following:

Application by the Little Narragansett Bay Oyster Co. to install floating oyster cages at
an existing aquaculture site south of Elihu Island in Little Narragansett Bay. The full
application is available for inspection at the Stonington Town Hall, Office of the Town
Clerk and at: http://www.stoningtonshellfishcommission.org/

Correspondence concerning this application may be sent to the Shellfish Commission,
152 Elm St., Stonington, CT 06378. Any person may appear at the hearing and voice
their opinion.

Dated at Stonington, this 24* day of August 2021.

Donald L. Murphy, Chairman
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